
 

APPENDIX 8.9: Template for Recording Success Indicators for Capacity Development 

Goal Objective Outcomes Success Indicators Means of Verification 

Establish enduring capacity 
building programs and 
education systems so that 
geospatial information 
management and 
entrepreneurship can be 
sustained in the longer term.  
 

The objective is to raise 
awareness and develop and 
strengthen the skills, 
instincts, abilities, processes 
and resources that 
organizations and 
communities require to 
utilize geospatial 
information for decision-
making. 
 

A heightened awareness and 
adoption of geospatial 
technologies by 
organizations and the 
community  

Geospatial information is 
regularly used by 
organizations and the 
community 
 

The number of end user data 
views (website hits) 
recorded 

The objective is to increase 
the number of people that 
have fundamental 
knowledge of geospatial 
information management 
capabilities.  
 

A highly skilled geospatial 
information workforce  

Organizations have access to 
an increased number of 
highly qualified geospatial 
professionals  

Number of graduating 
Professionals year in year 
out. 

     

     

     

 


